
BRADDOCK HILLS BOROUGH 

April 2, 2013 

Forest Hills Borough Council 
Public Safety Committee 

Dear Gentlemen and Ladies, 

The Braddock Hills Borough Council is interested in opening talks with Forest Hills Borough 
Council in regards to the possible consolidation of our two fire departments. We are aware that 
the two fire departments have started initial investigations as to the feasibility of a consolidation. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this issue. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Robert F Henkel 
President of Council 

~CZcddL 
Charles A1threll 
Vice President of Council 

1300 Brinton Road 
Pittsburgh, PA 15221 

PHONE (412) 241-5080 
FAX (412) 242-2860 
E-MAIL bradhillsboro@comcast.net 


